Past Issues

Translate ▼

View this email in your browser



Update: COVID-19 and Piedmont Park Conservancy

Dear Neighbors and Friends:

With the rapidly evolving circumstances associated with COVID-19, we at Piedmont Park Conservancy want to share relevant information with you regarding Piedmont Park. We are closely monitoring the latest news and updates from the CDC, state and local government officials in order to make the most informed decisions relating to our events and programs.

Ultimately, our priority is the health and safety of Piedmont Park visitors. At this time, the 200+ acres that comprise Piedmont Park remain open and free to the public. The Conservancy is working hard to continue its daily operations during this dynamic and difficult time.



You, our neighbors, members, supporters and friends, have relied on the Conservancy for years for the most current and credible information relating to Piedmont Park. We have dedicated an area of our website for information that will keep you informed of any closures, postponements or cancellations. **We**

Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate ▼

We wish you well. Thank you for your interest in and appreciation of Piedmont Park.

Mark Banta

President and CEO

Piedmont Park Conservancy









Make a Donation



(404) 875-7275 / P.O. Box 7795, Atlanta, GA 30357
Copyright © 2019 Piedmont Park Conservancy, Inc., All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you support Piedmont Park Conservancy's mission to enhance and preserve Piedmont Park as a safe, clean, and active green space.

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>

This email was sent to <<Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Piedmont Park Conservancy · P.O. Box 7795 · Atlanta, Georgia 30357 · USA